
From: Florio, Michel Peter 
Sent: 12/19/2011 5:42:33 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: 49er Game Outage 

Thank you for postponing the game until I am able to get to a TV - I really appreciate it!! Would I be 
wrong in thinking that PG&E will be hosting the biggest New Year's Eve bash in the city just to say 
GOOD RIDDANCE to 2011 ?? No one could blame you 

From: Cherry, Brian K [mailto:BKC7@pge.com] 
Sent: Monday, December 19, 2011 5:38 PM 
To: Florio, Michel Peter 
Subject: FW: 49er Game Outage 

If you haven't heard yet, we have an outage in the area. Teams were pre-positioned 
and are working hard to restore power. No known reason yet for the outage. 
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